
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact:  Michael Foskett Reference: TDA29/25  /  2025/085395 
 21 March 2025 
 

The Resident 
Martin Lane 
ROSEVILLE  NSW  2069 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Martin Lane, Roseville - Proposed parking restrictions 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to install ‘No Parking 6.30am-9.30am Mon-Fri’ 
on a section of Martin Lane, as shown on the attached Plan Martin/TDA/29/25. 
 
Background 
Council has received complaints about the narrow carriageway on Martin Lane due to 
cars parked on both sides of the road.  This also creates problems for the buses that use 
Martin Lane, particularly at the southern end, where the road is narrower.  
 
Proposed changes 
It is proposed that ‘No Parking 6.30am-9.30am Mon-Fri’ restrictions be installed along the 
eastern side of Martin Lane, at the southern end.  This will provide sufficient width for 2 
cars to pass in this section of Martin Lane during the morning peak period, when traffic 
volumes are at their highest.  It will also allow easier access for buses. 

Submit your feedback 

Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 

 

How to respond: 

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 18 April 2025.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Michael Foskett                                                                                        
Team Leader Traffic                                                              


